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Announcements 

Summer Schedule – A reminder that summer worship will resume in the 

Main Hall on July 6th, until August 31st. Live-streaming during the summer 
services will return this year. Thank you to Diane Stecher and Arlene Gray 
for arranging this for us! 

Worship schedules for both July and August are posted in the Main Hall and 
Library. Please be sure to make arrangements to cover your worship 
role(s) if you are planning on being away.  

Adelaide Place service update: There will be no service at Adelaide 

Place in July, however there will be a service in August. Sorry for any 
confusion. 

 

 “Unless we learn the meaning of mercy by exercising it 
towards others, we will never have any real knowledge of 

what it means to love Christ.” – Thomas Merton 
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Special Vestry Meeting - A special meeting of Vestry will be held this 

Sunday, June 29, 2025, immediately following the postlude to deal with one 
issue, signing authorities. The wording of the motion is below: 

As we neglected to vote on who would have signing authority at our annual 
Vestry meeting on February 23, 2025 per Canon 15 ‘Churchwardens’, 
section 4, subsection 7,:  
“At its annual meeting, the vestry shall name and authorize signing officers 
who shall include the Churchwardens and may include other members of 
the vestry whom the Churchwardens so nominate”, the wardens now 
nominate the following slate for signing authority: 

Paul Carpentier Graham Walsh  Jo-Anne Burridge 

Tom Ross   Barbara Truax  Betty Hooper.  

Please be advised that a second motion concerning accepting a new auditor 
will also be put forward. 

Food Cupboard Please continue to support these families and our food 

cupboard through your generous donations of non-perishable food items. 
We thank God for the abundance of His love in our lives. May He bless us 
all. Thank you. Gail 

Refreshment Time helpers: The sign-up sheet is up on the board.  

Thank you to the many folks who do regularly support this important 
ministry! 

 

HYMN SING 
 

Are there favourite hymns that you haven’t heard us sing lately?  Is there a 

hymn you would like to share?  

On  August 31 we will have a hymn-sing service where you will pick the 

hymns.  Starting next week (July6) look for a hymn suggestion sheet for you 

to fill out where you will let us know what the hymn is and why this hymn is 

special to you.  

Place the form in the hymn suggestion box on the information table. 

Rev. Bonnie and Arlene will compile and create a service from your 

suggestions.  
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Strawberry Supper Thank You: On behalf of the wardens, Rev. Bonnie 

wishes to express sincere thanks to the many people who helped in a 
variety of ways. I often heard the words “many hands make light work” from 
volunteers, and it is this positive Christian attitude that makes the work and 
the event a delight for so many. Thank you all! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Pauls E vents 

2025 

 

 

Murder Mystery            October 25th 

Concert and Tea       November 22nd 

House Tour                November 29th 

Christmas Day Dinner           December 25th 

Readings - July 6  

Isaiah 66:10-14 Psalm 66:1-8 (v. 9 NRSV) Galatians 6:1-16 Luke 10:1-11, 16-20  

 


